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 Letter No: 187/2023 

 
 
12th May 2023 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Junior Recital Evening – Tuesday 23rd May 

 
Your child has signed up to perform in the Junior Recital Evening taking place on Tuesday 
23rd May in the Sandpit Theatre.  The concert starts at 6.30pm and all performers need 
to arrive at the Sandpit Theatre by 6.20pm in school uniform.  Rehearsals will take place 
at 3.05pm on the day of the concert with Mrs White, so please remind students to bring 
their instruments.  
 
Tickets can be purchased through the SandPit Theatre box office on 01727 799565 or 
online at www.sandpittheatre.co.uk   
 
I look forward to seeing you at the concert. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Amy Stothard  
Director of Learning: Music 
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